
 
School Fee 

 Payment Reminder 

Just a reminder for those paying your school fees each Quarter 
(please refer to your latest Statement Payment Plan), the third 
Instalment is due: 

1st September, 2025 

If you are paying tuition fees on a regular basis (ie. weekly, fortnightly 
or monthly), please refer to your fee payment schedule on your 
monthly Statement for your payment amount and dates due. Please 
note all College fees are due by 1st December, 2025. 

If you need an extension in time to pay or have any questions 
regarding the payment of fees, please email your request to           
grafp@lism.catholic.edu.au without delay, thank you.  
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